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January's President's Message 

 
Hi Everyone, 
 
I’d like to wish to all of you lovely ladies a joyous New Year. I’m looking forward to a 
terrific year of inspiration and beauty in our quilting endeavors. 
 
I would also like to encourage you to sign up to white glove at Road to California on 
January 24-27, 2019. This great quilt show is just around the corner. White-glove 
volunteers receive free admission to the show. Please contact me if you'd like to   
volunteer. 
 
Our January Guild meeting is the second Thursday this year on January 10th. We will 
be sharing some of our favorite quilts and sewing tools with each other. It will be 
great to catch up on your holiday stories and see what you’ve been up to. 
 
Best Regards, 
Sylvia Williams 

                   JANUARY 
 
12 SANDY SADLER 
13 PAT ROYBAL 
16 SANDRA TATE 
21 NORA FUSCO 
23 KRIS HAMBLEN 
25 CAROL E. CARPENTER 
29 SHARON BAKER 
 
Bring a quilt related item for the  
Birthday drawings table! 
 



Quilt Show News 
 
It seems like a long way off but before we know it, the quilt show will be here! It won’t 
be long until you’ll start seeing publicity about the show. 
 
For those new to the guild, our show is a two-day show the first full weekend in        
November in odd-numbered years. This year the dates are November 8-9, 2019. We set 
up on Thursday, November 7. 
 
The show is not a “judged” show, meaning that the main purpose is to let the communi-
ty see what we do. Everyone is encouraged to enter at least one quilted/crafted item, 
and everyone is expected to help on some committee or other. 
 
Start to think about the places you would be willing to help out and be ready to get your 
entry forms filled out with 2” scraps of the main fabrics used in the quilt, along with a 
color photo, a sketch or some other representation of the quilt. 
 
You can also donate some of your gently used, no longer needed items for the Country 
Store, and the Auction is always looking for a few good quilts! 
 
On the guild website, on the Quilt Show page, is information about the show, including 
the list of committees to see where we need help, and the entry form, to print off for 
each item entered. Quilts are not collected until near the end of October, so even if the 
quilt is not finished, please fill out the entry form. 
 
More information will be provided in future newsletters, so keep your eyes peeled for 
updates! Help from everyone is needed! 
 
Sandy Scott 

     HAPPY   
      NEW   
     YEAR !! 



Just a reminder and a few updates about meetings and workshops. 

Reminder — Two months prior to each workshop, I send publicity to the various 
quilting groups in the county. If you want to reserve yourspot in a workshop, please 
sign-up with your registration fee of $35 for members; you can pay with cash or a 
check made out to the “Fallbrook Quilt Guild.” 

Updates     

Meetings 

January 10, 2019 Meeting (please note this is the second Thursday of the 
Month!) 

Guild Members Expanded Show and Tell 
Please come and share your favorite quilts and tools with us! Let's spend a relaxing evening       
admiring the creativity of our fellow guild members. 

Workshops 

April 6, 2019 

Heidi Stagno presents “Free-Motion Fundamentals” 

You asked and so Heidi is back! Free-Motion Fundamentals is where it all begins.  In this          
workshop Heidi will show you a quilting style that is developed through understanding the              
fundamentals of design formation.  Heidi will guide you through a series of exercises that will 
build your skills.  She will outline the order in which to dissect and stitch a design onto any 
quilt.  This workshop will also cover proper selection of threads and needles as well as how to   
adjust your tension. 

Supply List 

May 4, 2019 

Sandy Corbin presents “Galaxy Stars” 

Join Sandy to make this wonderful star quilt based on the Iowa Star Quilts pattern, Galaxy. Any 
combination of fabrics will work and it looks fantastic made from scraps. Students will need to 
buy the pattern from Sandy; price $10. 

Supply List 

See the Guild website for a complete list of workshops for 2018/19 and links to the description, 
supply list and instructor’s website. 

Please contact me at programs1819@cox.netif you have any questions about the meetings or  
programs. I look forward to seeing you at our meetings and programs in the New Year! 

Collette 



JANUARY MYSTERY QUILT INSTALLMENT 
Bringing It All Together, Part 2 

 
1. If you haven’t already done so, sew a 2 ½” light square to one end of a tone-on-tone rectangle. Make eighteen. 
 
2. Sew a dark 2 ½” square between two units, being mindful of placement. Refer to photo, below: 

 
 
 
3. Place this strip between two matching/coordinating units from November using the photo below for reference. Take 
care to keep the dark corners and light sections to the outside of the block. Make nine blocks: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
That’s it until February! 
 

 



 

Upcoming Show Dates 
January 24-27, 2019 

Ontario Convention  
   Center 
    ROAD TO CALIFORNIA 

Road to California                 
Admission 
$16 – Multi Day Pass 

We do not offer single day passes. Only a multi-day pass is 
available. 

  

Online Ticket Sales now open. 
https://squareup.com/store/road-to-california-inc 

 Complete listing of local shops selling tickets coming 
soon. 

 
HERE IS THE ROAD 2 CA WEBSITE for complete info... 

  
https://www.road2ca.com/  



REMINDER  
 

Next meeting is JANAUARY 10 AT 6:30P  at the Fallbrook Community Center.  
 
Don’t forget; 
Name tag 
Show and Tell Quilts 
Quilts of Love 
Birthday Girls door prizes 
 
The Newsletter deadline is the 20th of each month. 
QUILTDLT@AOL.COM — Diane Trappen 

The Village Quilter 
Fallbrook Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 1704 
Fallbrook, CA 92088 
 
 
 
 
www.fallbrookquiltguild.com 
On Facebook—search Fallbrook 
Quilt Guild 


